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February 1st, 2024 

Dear Valued Community Member: 

Each year the Sullivan Heights Scholarship Committee, depends upon the generosity of local 
businesses and community members to help in recognizing our graduating students for their 
academic successes, athletic and artistic endeavors, leadership abilities, volunteer services and/or 
citizenship. This year, I would like to ask you to consider making a donation to our school 
scholarship fund to aid in the post-secondary pursuits of the young adults in our community.   

Our scholarship fund is set up to specifically benefit deserving graduates and your donation will 
continue to help us launch our graduates into the next phase of their education.   The scholarship 
will be presented on behalf of your business or organization at our Commencement ceremony 
on June 5th, 2024 at  Sullivan Heights at the Bell Center for the Performing Arts Theater. You will 
also have the opportunity to specify some criteria by which the scholarship shall be awarded, 
thus taking an active role in providing recognition for students whose work, community 
contributions, passions and/or ambitions align with your own and that of your business or 
organization.  

Should you wish to make a contribution to our scholarship fund, please fill out the attached 
form and return to Sullivan Heights Secondary care of teacher Susan Rogerson by May 1st, 2024. 
A tax receipt will be issued for all donations over twenty-five dollars.    

To thank you, for your contributions and generosity, acknowledgements will be made in 
the Commencement Ceremony and on our school website. Additionally, a special recognition 
certificate and photo of the recipient will be sent to your place of business in late June.  We will also 
be hosting a Scholarship Celebration Tea on June 12th in the afternoon that donors may attend.   

Thank you for taking the time to consider an investment in the young adults in our community! 

If you have any questions, please contact Susan Rogerson in the Career Centre 
Rogerson_s@surreyschools.ca by email or by phone 604-543-8749 

Yours Sincerely, 

David Baldasso 
Principal  
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